
 

 

13th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to introduce myself to you as the Head of Year 6. I very much 
look forward to supporting your child to achieve their full potential with us and 
have a happy and successful year.  
 
Throughout the year, I will be getting to know your child, both in lessons and 
during their free time at break/lunch. As head of year, your child can always 
come to me with any concerns, as well as their form tutor and support staff.  
 
My main targets for the initial part of the year are to settle the children into 
their studies and to establish a positive, ambitious and warm ethos. At CMS 
we place emphasis on good behaviour and taking responsibility, and we very 
much appreciate support from parents with this at home. Your thoughts and 
views on how we can all work together in a meaningful way are always 
welcome. We’re all in this together!  
 
There are many new and exciting things on the horizon for the year ahead at 
CMS, which will be shared with you in due course, but for now I just wanted to 
establish contact and to let you know if you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
N.Hydon 

 
Mrs Natalie Hydon 
Head of Year 6 
nhydon@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


